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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 
   We start with the Churches of Asia that 

Jesus speaks to in Revelation; and then 

will spend the remainder of the month 

focusing on key individuals from the 

Christmas Story.  Mary, Joseph, Shepherds 

and the Wise Men will each receive a 

weeks worth of reading. All played critical 

roles in spreading the Good News that 

Jesus had come! 

   Pray for God to help work through you 

in December to share the Good News of 

Jesus with others! 

   The daily Bible reading is on our monthly 

calendar, website and copies are available 

in the church foyer! 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

 

   Use part of your prayer time to 

reflect and remember all that God has 

brought you through.  Think of the 

people He brought into your life and 

how they were a blessing from the 

lessons they taught to the 

experiences that you shared.  Thank 

Him for the opportunities that you 

have had to be involved in the work 

of the Kingdom and sharing His grace 

with others. 

   Take time to give thanks for the 

coming of Jesus, His life/ministry, 

death, resurrection and victory that 

He has made possible.  

    As you do these things, you will find 

that you month will be filled with joy 

and good will! 

 

 

 

 

 

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in  December   9:30 am 

   December we will continue to 

explore what life was like when 

Jesus came to earth.  These 

lessons will give you greater 

insight and help you realize how 

similar your situation is to those 

that Jesus came to over 2,000 

years ago!  As they faced the 

challenges of daily life and finding 

how Jesus helped, you will 

discover blessings for you, as well! 

   Join us on Sundays at 9:30 as we 

finish this study! 

 

KEY 

MESSIANIC 

PROPHECIES 

EXPLORED 

 

 
   In December we will complete 

our study of several “KEY” 

Messianic Prophecies.  These will 

help prepare you for the coming 

year of Bible Reading as you 

realize that God’s plan of Sending 

Jesus, begins to be revealed in 

Genesis and continues all the way 

through Revelation.  Events will 

take on greater significance and 

the power of God to design, reveal 

and execute His Plan, will amaze 

you. 

    Such an understanding will 

increase your respect and 

admitaration of our Heavenly 

Father. 

    Studies will be available each 

week of December.  

 

   God has provided for the 

Christmas in Clio through your 

great generosity! 

   Leaders in Clio are increasingly 

requesting our help and support. 

   God continues to provide the 

needed resources for His work. 

   New outdoor Christmas 

decorations and donated lights 

will adorn our lot this month. 

  People stepping up is enabling us 

to accomplish even more. 

  New Smoke Detectors (with 10 

year batteries) and Fire 

Extinguishers have been installed 

around the building. 

   New outdoor electrical outlet 

will be in place on west end of 

building for Christmas Decoration 

usage. 

   Outdoor lighting had been 

repaired (NE Corner) while the 

light on the west end of the 

building has been removed. 

   Snow Plowing has been arranged 

for Sundays, so that the lot will be 

clear. 

 

 

LIVE STREAMING & MORE! 
Livestreaming begins around 10:30 

AM on Sundays. 
   Pinerunchurch.org 

     Bible Studies (will help with your 2023 

Bible Reading!), calendars, updates,  

Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park info and 

more! 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Snapchat, Instagram, Twitter, 

Facebook, YOUtube, Facebook 

Messenger  
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